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From: Jurjis, Seimone
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 7:04 AM
To: Biddle, Jennifer
Subject: Fwd: Variance for 2607 Ocean Blvd.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Seimone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Andy Lingle <andylingle@gmail.com> 
Date: November 8, 2017 at 6:49:08 AM PST 
To: <kkramer@newportbeachca.gov>, <bdunlap@newportbeachca.gov>, <pkoetting@newportbeachca.gov>, 
<lkleinman@newportbeachca.gov>, <llowrey@newportbeacha.gov>, <eweigand@newportbeachca.gov>, 
<pzak@newportbeachca.gov>, <bramirez@newportbeachca.gov>, <dcampagnolo@newportbeachca.gov>, 
<sjurjis@newportbeachca.gov>, Rosalinh Ung <rung@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Variance for 2607 Ocean Blvd. 
Reply-To: ANDY LINGLE <andylingle@gmail.com> 

Dear Planning Commission, 

Variances, Waivers, Exceptions, and Exemptions. These are a few of the words we hear all too often when 
projects are being considered by the Planning Commission and the City Council. 

As we begin to update our General Plan it is my hope that, working together, we can construct and agree on a 
reasonable set of policies, codes, and rules that will be adhered to - rather than a loose set of “suggestions” 
that  are ignored or waived whenever it’s convenient. 

Thank you, 
Andrea Lingle 
andylingle@gmail.com 
949,548,7646 

Planning Commission - November 9, 2017 
Item No. 2g Additional Materials Received 

Ginsberg Residence Coastal Development Permit And Variance (PA2016-170)




